
“Have You Heard Our Cries?”

Korea Peace Journey

한강토평화여정

Seoul

DMZ 

Jeju Island

PyeongTaek

Oct. 21 - 30, 2025



Korea Peace Journey:

October 21 – 30, 2025

Presbyterian Peace Network for Korea (PPNK)

Mission Network of PCUSA
Led by 

Kurt Esslinger & Unzu Lee, Mission Co-Workers

Registration: May 1, 2025 

Total Cost: $2300 + Airfare

Participants: 20 – 25

Please contact for more information at 

Email: peacenetworkforkorea@gmail.com

Phone:  (562) 447-3575

“Have You Heard Our Cries?”

On this journey people of faith will get to “Hear the Cries” of the Korean 

people, who have been divided and at war for over 70 years. Participants 

will learn about the barriers to peace that the United States and others 

have erected and maintained, and the efforts of peacemakers across the 

Pacific to overcome them.

The journey will build connections between Christians in Korea who are 

working for peace and peace-loving Presbyterians and others in the U.S., 

connections that will enhance the capability of all of us to promote peace 

on the Korean peninsula.

Participants and their counterparts in Korea will worship together, visit 

critical locations, meet with persons impacted by past and continuing 

violence, and engage in discussion about how Christ might be drawing 

them and their faith communities together in action for peace.

Join us on this Journey for Peace.
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